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Rob Galvez 
 

It is Steel Encounters distinct pleasure to recognize Rob 

Galvez for the month of January!  

  

Rob was recently injured and had to take a significant 

amount of time off from work. He approached the safety 

department with a request to complete an OSHA 30 on 

his own time while he was at home recovering.  Rob 

honored the commitment he made by completing the 

OSHA 30 before he returned to work.  

 

Rob has expressed the desire to gain the knowledge 

and skills to not only work safely himself, but to help those 

around him work safe.  

 

Thank you for your dedication to safety, Rob! You are 

a valuable member of the SEI family, and we are proud 

to call you FRIEND! 

 

Marcus Singleton – Field Safety Supervisor  


